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Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

Your Ref: BNGHG/FHM.
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1lst December, 19Y6l.

Dear Sirs,
ReSBe "BRJ;TEH EIVDN’ VOUR"

In reply to your letter of the 28th
November I am pleased to inform you that the
Committee have approved your proposal to hold
a General Examination in drydock in February
or Merch next with a view to the postponement
of the Special Survey until some time before
the end of January, 1963.

I mey add that the Continuous Survey
of the mechinery should be advanced at the
forthcoming drydocking.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Clagssification Committee.

The BP Tanker Co., Ltd.,
Britannic House,
Finsbury Circus,

LONDON, E.C.24
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